From: Prabu David [mailto:david.15@osu.edu] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2008 3:58 PM
To: Sophia Lee
Subject: RE: URGENT: Concurrence Request for Theater 300
Hi Sophia

The School of Communication concurs with the new course proposal for Theatre 300.

Best,

Prabu David

Director of Undergraduate Studies

Hi Prabu,

I hope you’re doing well! The Theater 300 proposal is being vetted through the ASC curricular process. The course proposals could be found at: http://artsandsciences.osu.edu/currofc/tracking.cfm?TrackingID=915
I am writing to seek concurrence comments from your department. Responses can come from the chair, the undergraduate or graduate studies chair(s), or other members of the department as deemed important. You may use the attached form for departmental and curricular representatives to sign off, but we are glad to receive any response (such as e-mail) from the department.

This is an urgent request. Please respond to us as soon as possible but no later than Feb 7, 2008. Thank you so much in advance!
Please inform me if:
- your department requires additional time to review the concurrence requests
- you do not feel this concurrence is relevant to your department.

Thank you and take care!

Sophia

Sophia Lee, Ph.D.
Program Coordinator, Curriculum and Assessment Office
